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TIA appoints new Chief Executive 
 

Tourism Industry Aotearoa is pleased to announce the appointment of its new Chief 

Executive, Rebecca Ingram.    

 

TIA Chair Gráinne Troute says she is delighted to make such a high-calibre appointment 

to the role.  

 

“Rebecca’s experience in tourism, government and industry association roles will be 

invaluable in leading TIA as we recover and rebuild our tourism industry,” Ms Troute 

says. 

Ms Ingram joins TIA from seven years at Tourism New Zealand (TNZ), where she has 

held various roles including most recently as General Manager of New Zealand and 

Government Relations. Previously she was responsible for TNZ’s PR and Major Events 

team, leading a global team across 14 markets in showcasing the best of what New 

Zealand has to offer to visitors.  

Ms Ingram has over 15 years of marketing and communications expertise, with proven 

experience delivering successful business strategies, communications and engagement 

programmes and leading complex transformation in her time at both Spark (then 

Telecom) and Chartered Accountants Australia & New Zealand. 

As a result of her time with TNZ, Ms Ingram is already well-known by many in the 

industry. She holds established and valuable relationships across NZ Inc and will deliver 

strategic expertise and practical action from day one.  

“Rebecca’s mix of extensive tourism experience and understanding of membership bodies 

from her time with the Institute of Chartered Accountants makes her an ideal leader for 

TIA,” Ms Troute says. 

Ms Ingram says she is excited to be joining TIA at a critical time in the tourism industry’s 

history, taking over from Chris Roberts, who was Chief Executive of TIA for seven years. 

“Tourism touches every corner of New Zealand. It brings vibrancy to our towns and 

cities, and opportunity and financial security to thousands of New Zealanders. I am 

looking forward to joining TIA at this critical time in the industry’s history and playing an 

active role in the re-emergence of tourism for the benefit of Aotearoa,” Ms Ingram says. 

 

She will take up her new role in late March. 
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For more information, please contact: 

Ann-Marie Johnson 

Communications Manager  

0276 004 565  

ann-marie.johnson@tia.org.nz 

 

 

 

KEY FACTS 

• TIA is New Zealand tourism’s peak industry body. We are the only independent 

association that represents all sectors of New Zealand’s large and diverse 

tourism industry. 

• TIA has about 1300 member businesses from across the industry, ranging from 

small owner/operators to large publicly listed tourism corporates and 

international hotel chains. 

• TIA is deeply involved in discussions on recovery and what the future of tourism 

in New Zealand will look like.  

• TIA leads implementation of the industry's Tourism Sustainability Commitment 

which aims to see every New Zealand tourism business committed to 

sustainability. 

• TIA delivers a comprehensive and diverse range of industry events including 

TRENZ, New Zealand Tourism Awards, Discussing Tourism regional events and the 

Tourism Summit Aotearoa. 

Visit www.tia.org.nz for more information 
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